
Season’s Greetings!

As the end of the year approaches, everyone at 
Mid-America Packaging wishes you and your 
employees a happy holiday season! Our team 
would like to express our thanks for trusting our 
team to get every job done successfully. 

As the end of the year draws near our team will 
be investing some time in trainings and growth 
opportunities. 

Please note our offices and services will be 
closed November 24th & 25th. As well as 
December 26th and 30th.

Wishing you and your team a happy and 
prosperous holiday season!


